
This and That  

St. Paulôs Anglican church,  45 Russel St. W.,  Lindsay Ontario         705-324 -4666  

   THE OTHER THING :  If you have something to post contact us at     office@st-pauls-lindsay.ca 

January 21th, 2021 

Behind the Scenes 

VESTRY NOTICE    Sunday January 24, 2021 

As required by Section 10(1) of Canon 14 as found in the Constitution and Canons of the Diocese 
of Toronto, I am announcing today, for the second time,  that the annual meeting of Vestry in the 
Parish of St. Paulôs, Lindsay will take place on Sunday March 7, 2021. Details and information in-
cluding time and location will be posted no later than Sunday February 14, 2021 with any adjust-
ments made necessary by COVID-19 safety precautions subsequently posted on the parish web-
site and by contacting the parish office.  
G+ 
The Rev. Canon Gloria+ Master 
Interim Priest-in-Charge 

Taping of the Church service 
Canon Gloria, Diane Stecher at piano,  

Soloist Don Chase, Lay Reader Paul Carpentier,  

We are please to announce the Church has  new           
Live Stream Equipment.   

This was installed on Wednesday, January 13th.  

Training to use 

the new camera  

begins. 

Barb Truax and Mike Green 

Lorna Green 

Diane Stecher 



DESIGNATED GIVINGS # 215 for the month of January will be in support of Alzheimer Society.  Here in Kawartha Lakes, life-
enhancing programs are designed to serve people with all levels of dementia, provide support and training for those who care for them, 
and education about the disease for friends and family including children. 

Online  
Church Services   

 We will be posting our services 
(and/or sermons)  each week until 
we are   allowed to safely meet again 
in person.   
You may watch the video on our 
church website st-pauls-lindsay.ca, 
or   Facebook or on YouTube.   

  
 
 
 
 
 

Church Office  
 The Church Building is closed dur-

ing the lockdown.   
You may contact us by   
phone 705-324-4666 or   

email office@st-pauls-lindsay.ca 

Ross Graham 

Carol Nicholson and Muffin 
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Pre-Authorized Remittance (PAR)  It may sound like a mouthful,  it is simply a 

form of giving to the Church.  A monthly amount is automatically deducted from 

your bank account or your VISA/credit card to support your church.  This pro-

gram enables you to give your offering intentionally, proportionally and faithfully all 

year long through an automatic monthly withdrawal. 

You may already be doing this for your monthly bills, and PAR works the same way 

to support our church 

You control how much you are giving and where it goes.  

Forms are available from our church website or by contacting the church office 705 

324-4666 or  email office@st-pauls-lindsay.ca and we will mail the form to you. 

Thank you to everyone who have been supporting the church. 


